OiIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICD

April 12, 1957

Mr. Paul Torres
Acting Secretary
Tome Land and Improvement Company
Tome, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Torrest

Reference is made to your recent letters i{nquiring
about the present status of two or more well holes drilled

on properties belonging to the Tome Land Development Company
by Ringle Development Corporation and/or Mr. Cecil Ringle.

Qur files reflect that three wells were drilled on
the Town of Tome Land Grant. These are as follows:

Cecil S« Ringle Tome No. 1
990 feet from North Line and 1650 feet from West Line
Section 34, Township 6 North, Range 4 East

Cecil S. Ringle Tome No. 3 :
330 feet from North Line and 1980 feet from West Line
Section 34, Township 6 North, Range 4 East

Se Me Castleberry Tome No. 1

1650 feet from South Line and 990 feet from West Line
Section 20, Township 6 North, Range 4 East

or

1000 feat from South Line and 300 feet from West Line
Section 20, Township 6 North, Range 4 East

The undersigned vis#ted the general area on October
28, 1955, with a view towards locating the above=described wells
and ascertaining their status at that time.

Two wells were found which appeared by their general
location to be the Ringle Tome Wells No. 1 and No. 3.



